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Principal’s Message

Be Responsible
Troll Patrol 

By Courtney Johnson

Last week I received a letter from a former student. 
As I opened the letter, a ten-dollar bill slipped out and 
floated to the counter. With my curiosity piqued, I read the 
handwritten note that explained why he had enclosed the 
money. He had taken something of mine years ago and felt 
terrible about it. This young man took full responsibility for 
his actions. 

As members of the Sego Lily community, we are 
continually surrounded by opportunities to make choices 
to be kind or mean, honest or dishonest, respectful or 

disrespectful. With all of our choices, we must face the consequences of our 
actions and take responsibility for them. Sometimes mistakes are made, and 
when one chooses to take responsibility for them, they become learning 
opportunities. 

Our final Troll Patrol value for the 2014-15 school year is to Be Responsible. Be 
responsible for your choices and be responsible for honoring your commitments 
and obligations with integrity. Honor your parents and teachers. I often tell 
children that being responsible will help them earn respect from others and 
make them feel happy. After all, building relationships and displaying pro-social 
behaviors is another secret to happiness.  

The Class of 2015 kindergarteners shared a delightful program of song and 
memorized parts highlighting their year of learning about letters, sounds, 
numbers, money, weather, science, and history. Way to go graduates!

Kindergarten Graduating Class of 2015

Important Dates
August 19: First Day of School!

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!



Congratulations to our Students of the Month! Special thanks to Del Taco,  
Chick-fil-A, Applebee’s, Pizza Pie Café, and Classic Fun Center for helping us recognize our students’ accomplishments.

May Students of the Month

Battle of the Books Students

Yeah summer is here and we are 
offering more fun and learning 
through our summer library. It is 
available to Sego Lily families on 
Wednesdays from 11 am to 1 pm on 
June 10, 17, 24, and July 1, 8, 15, 22, 
and 29 at no charge. 

Sego Lily Summer Library 

Come Nibble and Scribble in a 
summer Writing Workshop with Miss 
Bethers on Wednesdays from  
1:30-3 pm on June 10, 17, 24, and  
July 1, 8, 15, 22, and 29th. Cost: $16 
for eight sessions! This workshop is 
open to all students going into 5th, 
6th, and 7th grades and will include 
writing activities and lessons for 
summer fun and keeping our skills 
sharp. Call the office for registration. 

Turn Media Off...Turn Life On
Play Unplugged is all about encouraging 

kids to put down their electronics and 
get out and play. This is done by creating 
a symbiotic relationship between kids, 
parents, and the local community. This 
relationship creates an incentive for all to participate as one motivates the other.

It all begins with motivation that works. The kind that gets kids playing and 
active without them even knowing it. This motivation is based on a reward 
mechanism that excites kids. We call it a Brag Badge. Kids earn a Brag Badge, 
awarded from community sponsors, for every activity they complete. The badges 
are specifically designed to be fun, colorful, and highly collectible.

With your parents permission, go to: www.WePlayUnplugged.com
1. Click on “Lets Play, 2. Select the Area Nearest You, and 3. Click on the Brag 

Badge to Learn More.


